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NOTIFICATION OF AWARD 

 

 

March 2, 2020 

 

TRIANGLE GRADING & PAVING, INC. 

PO Box 2570 

Burlington, NC  27216 

 

Contract No.: DD00326 

TIP No.: I-5839 

Federal Aid No.: NHPIM-0095(075)  

WBS Element: 53045.3.3 

County: Northampton and Halifax Counties 

Description:  Modular Joint Replacements on Bridges over Roanoke River 

 

 
Dear Sir: 
 

I am pleased to inform you that Triangle Grading & Paving has been awarded the contract 

for the above project based on the bid submitted on February 25, 2020 in the amount of 

$690,193.00.   

 
The advertised DBE goal for the subject project were set at 0.0%.  The bid proposal 
indicated participation of DBE = 0.0%. The DBE Goal Commitments of 0.0% will be 
Contract Goal Requirements. 
 

Please provide two (2) original sets of executed Performance and Payment bonds and a 

current certificate of insurance within 14 calendar days from the date you receive your 

award letter.  Bonds and certificate of insurance should be returned to Vickie Gardner 

at P. O. Box 3165, Wilson, NC  27895-3165. Please remember that work may not start 

before the contract has been properly executed.  Necessary forms for executing the contract 

and the contract bonds are available on the NCDOT web site at 

https://connect.ncdot.gov/letting/Pages/Central-Letting-Forms.aspx .   

 
As soon as possible following receipt of the required information, the Department will 
complete the execution of the contract and return one copy of the contract to you.   
  

 

http://www.ncdot.gov/
https://connect.ncdot.gov/letting/Pages/Central-Letting-Forms.aspx


 
 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 252-640-6433. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Vickie P. Gardner 

Division Proposals Engineer 

 

 

ec: Kevin Bowen, PE 

 Corey McLamb, PE 

 Kristin Barnes, PE 

Addison Gainey, PE 
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